
 
 

Walking to School Safely – Traffic Flow Procedures 

Walking to Salish Secondary via Fraser Highway and 184th Intersection: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Students continue walking North on 
184th to the lights in front of Salish 
Secondary on 73rd Avenue. 
Here students can safely cross the 
street to the school. 

All foot traffic must use the west side 
of 184th Street to access the sidewalk 
to Salish Secondary. There is no side 
walk on the east side of 184th. Follow 
the direction of the yellow arrows 
indicated on the photos. Students 
using the 372 bus must exit the bus 
stop and walk back to the lights to 
cross safely. 


